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Keep our mail-in election process the same as it is. My wife and I are both 

handicapped and in wheel chairs and this would make it very hard to vote.  It would 

require us to make a trip to register to get a mail-in ballot. Our mail-in ballot system 

should be the model for the rest of this country. This system is backed up by paper 

ballots to insure accuracy. This measure is nothing more than an attack on 

Democracy by the wealthy and corporations to bring about rule by a dictatorship and 

its supporting oligarchy. 


